
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

There will be a Pittsylvania County Board of Supervisors’ Called  

Meeting on Thursday, March 28, 2024, at 7:00 PM, in the Board Meeting 

Room, located at 39 Bank Street, Chatham, Virginia 24531, for three (3) 

Public Hearings to be held beginning at 7:00 PM for citizen input on the 

proposed FY 25 Budget and the proposed Real Estate Tax Increase.  


